CHRIS & DAVID HIBBARD WORK AT KISIIZI HOSPITAL, UGANDA

Why work in Africa?

Sub-Saharan Africa has only 11% of the world’s population, but it has 24% of the world’s burden of disease, including 64% of the AIDS burden and yet, only 3% of the world’s Health Care Providers.

Why work at Kisiizi Hospital?

We work there a month each year because we have become good friends with the 5 Ugandan doctors and the entire staff. We love the work, we love the people and we believe we are making a significant contribution.

This 250 bed hospital is located in a very remote part of southwest Uganda not far from the borders of  the Congo to the West and Rwanda to the south. There is no town of Kisiizi, just the hospital situated in the “bush’ with a nearby waterfall which provides hydroelectric power. They have a very hard working staff of 300 including a 100 student nursing school.

The hospital serves a population estimated to be 150-250,000. Everyday the hospital is overwhelmed with adults and children seeking treatment for malaria, tuberculosis, AIDS, dysentery and many other preventable conditions. Deaths occur daily. 

Everyone, patients and staff, are under huge amounts of stress because of the burden of disease and the uncertainty of when those preventable diseases will infect them, but they are also stressed because of the absolute poverty and the fact that most people have lost a family member to war.

Dr. Chris Hibbard, Ph.D., who specializes in stress induced disorders teaches the staff and patients how to deal with their stress and how to heal their emotional trauma.  Dave  Hibbard, M.D., treats patients on the wards. We are both constantly assessing the needs of the hospital.

Currently we are raising money to buy mosquito nets for the patients and staff at the hospital.

If you would like to make a tax exempt donation for our work to buy mosquito nets, make your check out to All Season’s Chalice, mark it For the Kisiizi Malaria and Health Care Project and send it to All Season’s Chalice, PO Box 2180, Boulder, Colorado, 80301.

If you would like further information about how you could help Kisiizi Hospital and our work there, contact Dave Hibbard at cdhibbard@indra.com.

Thank you for your interest and your support.

